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Traffic Alert 

 
I-10 Gage Rest Area 

West of Deming, New Mexico 
 
Deming, NM: The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will be conducting 
maintenance operations at the Gage rest area along I-10 at mile marker 61 westbound.  
 
The NMDOT will close the Gage rest area completely in order to conduct parking lot 
improvements, which will involve the movement of large heavy equipment and personnel within 
the perimeter of the area. The on and off ramp will not be accessible to the public until the 
project is complete. 
 
The closure is schedule for March 18, 2013, and will be re-opened to the public by April 18, 
2013. The NMDOT apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause the public and appreciates 
your understanding as we work on improving the condition of our rest area. 
  
The NMDOT will post updates on the department’s web site www.nmroads.com, where they can 
also be retrieved by calling 511 in New Mexico or 1-800-432-4269.  
 
For more information regarding this work you may contact Gene Paulk, P.E. Assistant District 
Engineer-Maintenance at (575) 544-6554, or Bridget Spedalieri, NMDOT District One Public 
Information Officer at (575) 525-7340.   
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